
 
 

Housing and Homelessness 
Committee Memorandum 

 
TO: HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS DATE: JULY 27, 2020 
 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

FROM:  OFFICE OF HOMELESS SOLUTIONS WARDS: ALL 

SUBJECT: OVERVIEW PRESENTATION ON RIVERSIDE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF 
HOUSING, HOMELESS PREVENTION AND WORKFORCE SOLUTIONS AND 
RIVERSIDE COUNTY POINT-IN-TIME COUNT REPORT - DIRECT SUBMITTAL  

 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive an overview presentation on Riverside County Department of Housing, Homeless 
Prevention and Workforce Solutions, and the Riverside County Point-in-Time Report. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the Housing and Homelessness Committee receive and file this report. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On June 22, 2020, the Housing & Homelessness Committee requested a presentation by the 
County of Riverside Housing, Homeless Prevention, and Workforce Solutions Department and a 
report on the Riverside County Point-in-Time Count that was held on January 29, 2020. 
 
In February 2020, the County of Riverside Executive Office announced plans to consolidate the 
County’s homeless services into one distinct Department of Housing, Homelessness Prevention 
and Workforce Solutions. The County has reported that the consolidation will better position the 
County to provide seamless services and resources to individuals and families struggling with 
homelessness.  
 
Heidi Marshall, Director of the Department of Housing, Homelessness Prevention, and Workforce 
Solutions will deliver the presentation. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact related to this report.  
 
Prepared by: Hafsa Kaka, Homeless Solutions Officer 
Certified as to  
Availability of Funds: Edward Enriquez, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer 
Approved by:  Moises Lopez, Deputy City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 


